Chiseldon Parish Council Meeting


Police Report for the period 1st – 31st March 2017

For the period noted above the Chiseldon Parish has had three burglaries reported two of which were garages. An offender has been arrested and interviewed in relation to these and our enquiries are on-going at this time. The third was a house on the Badbury Park estate. 

There have been a few thefts reported from insecure garden areas to the front of properties i.e. from driveways and at the side of houses. The items stolen have mainly been copper and building materials. 

Criminal damage to a bus shelter, number 49040374 on the A346 has also been reported.
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